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February 13, 2017

Dear Mayor Mark Korin,

We just wrapped up the sixth week of session here in St. Paul. T am energized and excited for
the opportunity to serve as your voice at the Capital. I value the importance and position of
leadership you hold, and extend my appreciation.

Please call, write or email me regarding any issues, concerns or ideas that affect state
government or that would contribute to a greater Minnesota. I can be reached by phone in St
Paul 651- 296-2439 or via email rep.cal.bahr@house.mn or by regular mail at 387 State Office
Building, 100 Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd, St. Paul, MN 55155.

I believe that proper discussions between leaders such as you, members of this legislative body,
and the community help to uphold values, and promote working legislation. It would be a great
pleasure to discuss any questions you may have. Please feel free to contact my office so that I
may be of assistance.
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